
2nd Grade

The Week of October 14th, 2024

Upcoming Dates A Note To You

Practice At Home

This Week’s Agenda

Email: ksummerfield@sd288.org

Hello Families, 
If you have not signed up for a day and time for 
conferences, please take a look at the new sign-up 
sheet in your Monday folder today. This will have 
updated availability. If you have any questions about
this, you can reach out to me, and I would be happy 
to help!
Have a great week,
Mrs. Summerfield

10/23 & 10/24 ~ Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 
(If you’ve signed up for a day and 
time, you will get a confirmation note 
today. If not, a new sign-up form will 
be sent home instead.)
10/25 ~ Teacher In-Service
10/31 ~ Fall Celebration (more 
information on the flyer in your 
Monday folder)

 UFLI at home practice will guide you through the spelling pattern we are learning in 
class. Practice, practice, practice! These spelling patterns come and go quickly!

 Read 20 minutes each night and document it on your October reading log. These will be 
due at the end of the month.

Math Practice sheets will reflect what we have been learning in class so that you can do 
a little more at home.

!

Spelling: the long /o/ sound with oa, ow, and oe
Oa: is at the beginning or in the middle of a word
Ow: is used at the end of a syllable. It can go in the beginning or 
middle of a syllable if it is followed by ‘l’ or ‘n’
Oe: is used at the end of words, but it is an uncommon spelling
Reading: We will continue to write to compare our school to other 
schools around the world. We are turning our notes from last week 
into a paragraph before we make edits and revisions.
Math: We will begin learning strategies to add two-digit numbers.
Science: We will investigate and discover how seeds move.


